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Hello,
As an NT resident I am deeply concerned about the proposed Territory Coordinator role.

The Coordinator would have extraordinary power to override many environmental
safeguards in the name of 'jobs' - more likely profits $$ of industries.

Our natural resources are finite. Our water sources are not inexhaustible, they are the
lifeblood of the land and the people.

We can't allow short-term profit to deprive future generations of our rich, natural
environments.

Please do not approve The Territory Coordinator role. It's undemocratic and unethical.

Regards
Janette Thomas



